
Year 3 Learning Letter

Friday March 12th 2021

We Are Learning About….

• Sentence structures – how to use 

possessive apostrophes

• Play scripts – linked to previous coastal 

stories  

• Calculating perimeter

• Fractions (making equal parts)

• Creating animations in Purple Mash 

World Book Day

It was fantastic to see so many children getting involved in extreme reading for World 

Book Day last Thursday. Here are a selection of the super photos we received. 

Forest School/Outdoor Learning Sessions

• PSHE How to be healthy in body and mind

• Geography - comparing a village to a coastal town

• RE – How the church began

• Science – Parts of plants 

• Cricket – with coaching visits from ‘Chance to Shine’ 

Cricket Team on Thursdays

Comic Relief Friday 19th March!

Superhero dress up, or mufti with crazy hair or                             

jazzy socks for an online donation on Tucasi

Welcome Back all of Year 3!
It was great to see all of our fantastic pupils back on Monday – happy, smartly dressed, eager 

to learn and maybe even a little taller! The children have settled back into their work routines 

very well. A massive thank you to you all for engaging in home learning. We know it wasn’t 

easy, but the children worked incredibly hard and sent back some amazing work. 

Homework
We think our children need a break from using TEAMS at home, so no homework will be set on 

TEAMS until the start of the summer term. We want the children to focus on being back in 

school, getting used to their classroom routines as well as being with their friends and class 

mates. Home reading can carry on, as can Times Tables Rock Stars and spellings. 

The children can also access Purple Mash, Education City and Sumdog with their usual login. 

For the next 3 weeks, Year 3 will have additional Forest School/Outdoor Learning lessons. 

Flamingos – Monday Toucans - Tuesday

On the day of their sessions the children will need to come to school wearing their school

shirt, jumper and comfortable long trousers (combats or tracksuit trousers, no jeans

please). If they can bring with them wellies or walking boots (in a named bag) and if

possible a pair of gardening gloves or winter gloves suitable for using tools. They will also

need a waterproof coat and trousers to put on over the top of their uniform. We will be

outside in most weather conditions; without the correct clothing we might find we are

unable to take your child with us.


